

Dear UIC Technical Workers,

According to the contract, your 3.5% pay raise goes into effect on the first day of the **first full pay period** *after* December 17, the beginning of Year 4 of the Technical CBA. This means your raise will be **effective on December 25**, and your first payout day with the new rate will be January 18.

UIC has confirmed all raises for technical staff are on track to be fully paid out on this timeline. If by January 18, your pay for the pay period starting December does not accurately reflect the raise, notify Local 73's Member Action Center at (312) 787-5868 or mac@seiu73.org.

In solidarity,

Melinda Bunnage

Director of Higher Education



Copyright © 2022 Service Employees International Union Local 73 All rights reserved.